

## UNUSUALLY LOW INCOME - DEPENDENT 2021-2022 ACADEMIC YEAR

Dear Student,			
Your parents reported an unusually low income on the FAFSA. government requires the University to seek clarification on lexpenses.		•	
Please complete, sign, and return this form as quickly as posplease contact our office.	ssible. If y	ou have any qu	uestion
Did you receive money from family or friends in 2019-20?	☐ Yes	□ No	
Did you receive money from family or friends in 2020-21?	☐ Yes	□ No	
Did you receive money from family or friends in 2021–22?	☐ Yes	□ No	
If yes, how much was given?			
Please give a brief explanation of your family situation in 2021-	-22:		
Sincerely,			
Larisa Zadoyen Director of Financial Aid			